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Do you want to get more involved in your union? Interested in working with PSA members in your 
workplace?  

If you want to have a say in how your union is run and be part of a collective effort to improve your rights at 
work by building strength on the ground, we encourage you to nominate and get involved in your union, the 
PSA. 

We’re looking for members who want to step up and speak out for our members in FACS Legal, and work 
together to address the distinct needs of this part of our membership.  

If you would like to be more involved in your union, please reply to this email and we’ll be in touch.  

You are the union, and we’re stronger when we work together.  

Know a colleague that needs to join? They can do so at www.psa.asn.au. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

